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Report of Noncompliance instance 

Joy Media Ministries/KCAM AM Radio 

Facility ID 49563 

 

8/9/2022 

FROM: Compliance Officer Scott Hill 

 An instance of not timely uploading 2 political ad requests within the prescribed next business 

day occurred on Tuesday, August 2, 2022, wherein the Compliance officer made sure to scan finished 

documents but did not immediately upload the files to the OPIF by Wednesday, August 3, 2022 

(extenuating circumstances included long days Tuesday and Wednesday Aug 2nd and 3rd for a nightly 

Senior Auction that was taking up most of the attention).  The oversight was discovered on Monday, 

August 8, 2022 and the materials were immediately uploaded and recorded in the Compliance Report 

sheet as being uploaded 3 business days late.  To remedy the possibility of this happening again a review 

of the compliance responsibilities will be discussed at the August 9, 2022 Tuesday Morning Staff 

meeting, including the Compliance officer’s request that the Program Director specifically start asking 

and determining on a daily basis whether or not any political ad requests came in that day and if so, 

whether they were uploaded to the OPIF before the Compliance Officer leaves for the day.  This 

questioning will continue through the end of this year’s political season and be implemented in future 

plans of each following political season.    

This noncompliance report is submitted within 10 calendar days after discovery of the instance of 

noncompliance, in accordance with ¶16 of Joy Media Ministries’ Consent Decree POL-021422-24906638 

dated March 11, 2022. 

 

 

 

To be emailed to the following:  All reports of noncompliance shall be submitted to the Political 

Programming staff: Robert Baker, Assistant Chief, Policy Division, Media Bureau, Federal 

Communications Commission, at Robert.Baker@fcc.gov; Gary Schonman, Special Counsel, Policy 

Division, Media Bureau, Federal Communications Commission, at Gary.Schonman@fcc.gov; and 

Sima Nilsson, Attorney-Advisor, Policy Division Media Bureau, Federal Communications 

Commission, at Sima.Nilsson@fcc.gov. 


